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November Meeting

Presidents Message

Dean Raymond brought the meeting to order
and commented on how quickly October
flew by. The fun fly and BBQ on October 24"
turned out well with 25 people in
attendance. Hot dogs were served and a
drawing was held for prizes. The weather
cooperated with the event and everyone had
a good time. Dean let us know that two of
our members, George and Dave, had
recently required the medical services of a
hospital both are doing fine. The club wishes
them a speedy recovery.

Secretary’s Report

Mike reported that there were 7 new
members since the October meeting. A total
of 39 members had paid their dues for 2005.

Treasurer’s Report

Dick informed us of the expenses incurred
for the Open Field Day, drawing prizes,
paint for the field and the newsletter.
Details on the account balances can be
obtained by attending a meeting or speaking
personally with Dick.

Old Business: Last month the subject of allowing
paid instructors to use the field was brought up.
Members expressed concerns of commercializing the
field, that the club did not have a closed end lease
on the field, that there could be conflicts with an
unhappy customer and the club. A suggestion of only
allowing paid instructors to use the field on
Wednesdays was made, also to form a committee to
set up guidelines for controlling paid instructors. In
the end a motion was made and seconded for a vote
to allow paid instructors to use the field, it passed by
a vote of 13 to 12. Rex talked to the marketing
director of the Downtown Plaza Mall for next years
show. The findings were that the mall would charge
for the space. Rex will continue to try and get them
to not charge us or we will not utilize this venue.
New Business: Elections for 2005 club officers were
held at the meeting. The only contested position was
for the Vice President. The nominated candidates
were Dave Edwards and Bud Buettner. Bud won the
election by a vote of 15 to 8. A motion was made to
accept the rest of the unopposed officers, a second
was made and the vote was unanimous.

The Officers for 2005 are as follows:

President - Dean Raymond

Vice President - Bud Buettner
continued on page 2

President Website Manager Safety Officers Flight Instructors
Dean Raymond Kenny Bemis Dave Edwards Coordinator: Al Clabaugh (916)387-6672
363-3326 681-2495 Jeff Holman Les Gillet Bob Lind Dave Sullivan
Vice President  kenny@®lanset.com Chuck Roundy 4557148 966-3711 452-2930
David Edwards Jim Vener Michael Galvin Rob Moore Ed Sutter
News[etter Editor A 730-5383 869-9560 361-8200
451-0342 ; Rex Williams Jr. Ellis Hall Dean Jim Vener
Secretary Mark Sherrill Leader Member 331-6302  Raymond 685-6348
Mike Clawson X %09.1745'7758 Rex Williams Jr.  Joseph Kanter  363-3326 lan Wilcott
967-0424 mksherrill@sbcglobal.net Member-at-Large 723-4739 Chuck Roundy 362-{)250
Treasurer . Josh Glavin Matt Kirson 715-0860 Rex Williams Jr.
. . Field Marshall 482-7153 Jason 362-8988
Dick Lydick Norm Poynter Rushford
362-7492 482-9373
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New Business Continued from page1:
Treasurer - Dick Lydick

Secretary - Mike Clawson

Field Marshat - Norm Pointer
Member at Large - Bart Holdener
Safety Officer - Chuck Roundy

The Christmas party meeting will be at the
Straw Hat Pizza parlor and will begin at 6:00
PM on the 2" of December. News Years day
there will be fun fly out at the field, weather
permitting.

New Members: Two new members attended
the meeting, welcome Tim Lord and Bart
Holden.

Safety: This month’s safety discussion was on
the use of the flight stations at the field.
Flight station use insures that your fellow
pilots will know where you are at and that no
one will be in the flight path of an airplane.
Members should always remember that
SAFETY should be everyone’s priority when
flying.

From the Editor: | just wanted to let
everyone know that this is your newsletter
and | encourage the membership to submit
contributions. Interesting articles, photos, tips
on building or flying would be a good start. |
would also like to encourage members to sign
up to receive the newsletter via email. Each
member that elects to get there newsletter
electronically will save the club $9.00 to
$10.00 per year per person. The electronic
version will be sent as a PDF file and can be
viewed and printed with Adobe Acrobat
Reader. There is a link on our website
(http://takeoff.to/mather) to download
Adobe if it is not currently on your computer.
Already five members have requested there
newsletter via email and if anyone else is
interested please let me know. My email
address is mksherrill@sbcglobal.net.

MASM, Inc

Show and Tell:

Richard brought his scale life flight helicopter to
share.

Dave showed us the latest contribution from
Chip Hydes, the Raptor. This plane will be on
the market soon.
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Winners of the MASM Drawing

Dave picked up a brand new Irvine engine
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MASM Fun Fly and BBQ October 24th
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MATHER AEROSPACE MODELERS Inc.

MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL APPLICATION

AMA # Phone Number

Name: Family Members:

Address: City: Zip:

Email Address: Phone #
Renewal Dues Paid by December 31% 2004 $35.00
Renewal Dues Paid After January 1% 2005 $40.00
Family Members under the age of 23 and living at home $5.00

Send applications to: Mather Aerospace Modelers

10341 Folsom Blvd #197
Rancho Cordova, CA 95670

Make checks payable to: Mather Aerospace Modelers

For more information call:

Dean Raymond - President 916-363-3326
Mike Clawson - Secretary 916-967-0424
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RC Flying at its
Best

An AMA Gold Leader
Club

Charler # 1243

MASM
10341 Folsom Blvd. # 197

Rancho Cordova, CA
95670

November
4/ MASM Monthly Meeting
6/ Pattern @ SCCMAS, Morgan Hill, CA
6/ Toys-for-Tots @ Woodland-Davis, Woodland, CA
7/ Trainer Race and Toys-for-Tots @ Red Barons, Sacramento, CA
13-14/ Pattern @ Prado, CA
20/ Annual Auction and Club Fundraiser @ DVRC, Pittsburg, CA
21/ Toys for Children’s Home @ Delta Valley Modelers, Stockton, CA

December
2/ MASM Monthly Meeting 6:00 PM @ Straw Hat Pizza
4/ Toys-for-Tots @ BARCS, Richmond, CA
4/ Flea Market @ SCCMAS, Morgan Hill, CA
5/ Toys-for-Tots @ DVRC, Pittsburg, CA
11/ Toys-for-Tots @ EBRC, Livermore, CA
12/ Toys-for-Tots @ SCCMAS, Morgan Hill, CA

|Visit our website http://takeoff.to/mather for a complete list of events
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